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Thank you for all who attended the February 2, 2021 Stated Meeting and presentation by Dana Kernik-
Theison, Professional Relations Manager, Shriners Children’s Twin Cities.  For those who were unable to 
attend, the affiliation between Blank and Shriners Children’s if moving forward with great success and a 
bright future. 
 
Work continues to provide volunteer opportunities for those who see this as a way to support our 
Philanthropy.  It is not limited to Nobles, Ladies, friends and family are invited to participate in this 
effort.  The entire volunteer effort is managed by Blank Children’s Hospital staff and in accordance to 
their policies.  Opportunities are not limited to just the Shriner Clinic, there are opportunities 
throughout the entire hospital system and we can play a part in that.  To start the process, I invite you to 
visit https://www.volgistics.com/ex/portal.dll/ap?ap=1963529081.  I will ask that our webmaster to 
also place the link on our website for easy access.  Please make reference on the application that you 
are part of Za Ga Zig in order to track our participation and interest.  This is a two-step process, first the 
application, second a confirmation and references.  The application will then be processed. 
 
Currently due to COVID opportunities are limited however, we want to be prepared when the need 
arises and we are allowed to become more involved.  Our Ladies Auxiliary is also involved in plans to 
help fill needs remotely, look forward to those announcements. 
 
As always if you need assistance with the application process or would like more information please give 
me a call, I can be reached at 515-313-7726. 
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